
1Weather Forecast– 8 April 2024

KP:
Mostly dry with 
isolated clouds

Punjab:
Dry weather

Balochistan:
Dry weather

Sindh:
Dry weather

GB and AJK:
Mostly Dry  with 
sporadic Clouds



2Weather Forecast– 9 April 2024

KP:
Mostly Dry weather 
with partly clouds and 
scattered rain in 
southern parts

Punjab:
Dry and hot weather

Balochistan:
Dry and hot weather

GB and AJK:
Dry and hot weather

Sindh:
Dry and hot weather



3Weather Forecast– 10 April 2024

KP:
Rain/Isolated 
thunderstorm 
in most parts of the 
province especially in 
upper parts. 

Punjab:
Dry weather with
sporadic rain and
clouds in north 
western parts

Balochistan & Sindh:
Dry and hot weather
is expected

GB and AJK:
Isolated thunderstorm 
is expected in 
most parts of 
the province



4Weather Forecast– 11 April 2024

KP:
Dry weather with
Cloudy/ isolated 
thunderstorm in
upper and eastern  
parts

Punjab:
Dry weather with
light showers in north 
western areas

Balochistan & Sindh:
Dry and hot weather
is expected

GB and AJK:
Mostly cloudy with 
chances of rain and  
thunderstorm



5Weather Forecast– 12 April 2024

KP:
Overall cloudy 
weather with
scattered 
rains/thunderstorm 
in most parts

Punjab and Sindh:
Dry weather is 
expected

Balochistan: 
Rain/thunderstorm in 
northern and 
southern parts

GB and AJK:
Dry and cloudy 
weather and isolated 
rain 



6Weather Forecast– 13 April 2024

KP:
Overall cloudy weather 
with heavy rains/ 
thunderstorm/hailstorm

Punjab:
Overall cloudy with
scattered rains in
western parts

Balochistan:
Cloudy with scattered 
rains in northern parts

Sindh:
Dry and hot weather is 
expected

GB and AJK:
Overall Cloudy weather 
with heavy
rains/thunderstorm/hail
storm



7Weather Forecast– 14 April 2024

KP:
Overall cloudy weather 
with heavy rains/ 
thunderstorm/ 
hailstorm

Punjab:
Cloudy with scattered 
rains/thunderstorms  in
Eastern parts

Balochistan:
Dry and hot weather

Sindh:
Dry and hot weather is 
expected

GB and AJK:
Overall Cloudy weather 
with heavy rains/ 
thunderstorm/ 
hailstorm



8Weather Forecast– 15 April 2024

KP:
Overall Cloudy weather 
with sporadic rain/ 
thunderstorm in central 
and Southern parts 

Punjab:
Rain/thunderstorms in
northern, eastern & 
central parts

Balochistan:
Overall sporadic rain/ 
thunderstorms

Sindh:
Dry and hot weather is 
expected

GB and AJK:
Overall cloudy with
rain/thunderstorms/hail
storm in certain places


